Key Points- What’s my part in the Big Picture

· Sport England and Arts Council England London offices will support boroughs with culture indicators. 

· All Boroughs need to contribute to the delivery of LAA’s and identify where they can contribute to cross cutting indicators. The most popular indicators in London are NI1 community Cohesion, NI6 volunteering. NI110 young people involved in positive activities and NI117 NEET

· DCMS are also keen to support PSA 2 – skills, PSA 7- regional economic performance, PSA12 - Health, PSA14 -  CYP, and PSA21 -  cohesion

· Measuring performance in a consistent and comparable way is a key issue for the sector, in particular measuring impact against wider outcomes. A national standardised method of measuring impact is essential – I&DeA are addressing this, there will be further information at the end of July and hopefully something useable by December.

· NALGAO and ACE are developing a London Framework for indicators 

· Establishing Culture in the Council’s Sustainable Community Strategy is a key priority for Culture services. A good tactic. Which has worked in other Las’s is be to get Culture positioned into the highest strategy possible

· There is a potential role for GoL in making the full list of indicators for each Authority available; breaking these down into inner and outer London might provide an interesting insight into the pattern of indicators.

·  It would be useful if GoL could facilitate bringing together Authorities with the same indicators, so there can be some shared learning and a consistent approach, perhaps targeting the 4 most popular cross cutting indicators. (This could possible be done as a follow up to the successful Olympic event that GoL held)

· Case studies and examples of good practice need to be captured, potentially CLOA / LCIG or London Councils could have a role here.

· It is important to remember that as part of the CAA councils will be measured on ALL 198 indicators

· Culture seems to have been sidelined in the LAA story of place for boroughs and this is indicative of how much advocacy work Culture needs to do to be recognised for the positive contribution it can make.

· LSP members should be invited to culture events as it is important to advocate Culture and influence at this level, as LSP’s are strengthening their position

